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SLC Holiday Cricket Clinics are open to St Laurence's students of 2024 and 2025 of all standards currently in Years 4 to 11.  The next Clinic will be held on campus 20-22 January 2025 inclusive (mornings).  To book your place at this 3 day Clinic, or for further information, please contact St Laurence's College. 
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